
Bilateral Consultations between the Secretaries General of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia and the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and European Integration of Montenegro
Monday, 14 April 2014.

Secretary General of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Marko Blagojevic
held today bilateral consultations with Secretary General of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and
European Integration of Montenegro, Predrag Stamatovic, in Podgorica, during his official visit
to Montenegro. Director of the Serbian Property Directorate J. Vorkapic and Director of the
Montenegrin Property Administration B. Saranovic participated in the consultations as well.
  
An exemplary cooperation in every respect was noted in the talks, and agreements were
reached on concrete issues concerning the use of buildings free of charge for occupancy by
their embassies.

Secretaries General viewed the property to be used as the new Embassy of the Republic of
Serbia in Podgorica.

The meeting was attended by Ambassador of the Republic of Serbia in Podgorica Z. Bingulac
and Deputy Director of DIPOS, Dj. Krivokapic.
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